

Cottingham Road
Corby
Northamptonshire
NN17 1TD
t 01536 213100
enquiries@corbytechnicalschool.org
Principal:Angela Reynolds

3rd April 2020

Dear Parent/Carer

Re: Information re How GCSE and A Level Examinations will be awarded Summer 2020

We have a further update regarding the award of GCSE and A Level examinations.

Ofqual have today set out details on how GCSE and A level grades will be awarded in the summer. We have sent a letter from Ofqual to your child via e-mail and have also published this on our website. Please bear with us whilst we digest the contents. We will update you further in the coming weeks as more details emerge. A link to this guidance is below:

https://www.gov.uk/government/news/how-gcses-as-a-levels-will-be-awarded-in-summer-2020

This guidance will link through to a specific document aimed at parents/carers and students. We hope to be able to provide further information shortly and thank you for your patience and cooperation during this uncertain time. If you have any queries about this please e-mail enquiries@corbytechnicalschool.org and your query will be directed to a member of the senior leadership team.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs A Reynolds Principal